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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

7th March 2025 
 
            
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Football Competition Coleridge School 
Wednesday 19th March 2025 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Football Competition which is being held at 
Coleridge School.  The event will be taking place on Wednesday 19th March 2025 and involves 
schools throughout East Cambridgeshire.   
 
The children will travel by bus, which will leave school at 9.00 a.m. and we anticipate that it will 
arrive back at school at around 12.30 p.m.  They will have lunch following their return. 
 
The children will need to bring a water bottle and a snack, and they will need to wear school PE 
kit.  Please bring warm clothes.  The matches will be played on AstroTurf and football pitches.  
Metal studs are not allowed.  Shin pads must be worn. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


